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23 May 2019
· A Victorian Fresh Seafood Tourism Strategy is under development. 
· ASAG learnt about the experience of the Sydney Fish Market on their journey to re-development of what is already a world class tourism venue. 
· Opportunities continue to grow in the Victorian aquaculture sector and the government is keen to work with aquaculture businesses to reduce red tape.    
· ASAG recognised the importance of clearly defining audiences and purpose to maximise the impact of projects.  

· ASAG is keen to connect with partners throughout the supply chain to ensure informed decisions are made and opportunities are taken up. 
· ASAG recognises that action is what will deliver results for the seafood sector and is working towards priority activities with clearly defined success measures.
· A fresh from the boat trial in Apollo Bay is already delivering new opportunities for the commercial fishing sector. 

· A new pipi fishery is securing new opportunities for the commercial fishing sector. 

· Seafood Industry Victoria, with support from the Victorian Fisheries Authority, are working hard towards a successful Seafood Directions 2019 with the conference being held at the Melbourne Convention Centre on 9-11 October. 

· ASAG will meet again in August where ‘investment’ will be a key topic for discussion. 

You can find out more about the Aquatic Strategic Action Group at https://vfa.vic.gov.au/commercial-fishing/aquatic-strategic-action-group-asag



